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The SES - Pay Issues in State Operations Centre 

As members may already be aware, following a 

productive JCC meeting between the PSA and the 

SES last month, the SES has engaged a 

consultant to standardise SOC payroll processing. 

This will establish clear rules and procedures for 

consistent interpretation, application and 

processing of entitlements. This is a positive step 

towards resolving long-standing pay issues. This 

process is to conclude by Christmas. 

Nicole Harding (PSA delegate) is involved in the 

matter and is the PSA point of contact for this 

project.  

The PSA is also holding a state-wide members 

meeting on 16 October at lunchtime (via phone 

and Skype). If you are interested in attending can 

you please let us know so we have some idea of 

how many members will attend. Further 

information will be sent within the next few days. 

What can you do?  

» Ask a work colleague join the PSA today  

» Make the union strong by forwarding this 

bulletin to your colleagues  

» Attend PSA meetings at your worksite  

» Get involved become a PSA Delegate · 

Not a member? JOIN online!  

Your PSA staff  

Monika Wunderlin – Industrial Officer  

Email: mwunderlin@psa.asn.au  

Alex Sala– Organiser 

Email: asala@psa.asn.au  

 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
mailto:mwunderlin@psa.asn.au
mailto:asala@psa.asn.au

